Department of 

Human Resources

Memo

To:
Dr. Randy Poe, Superintendent

Bonnie, Rickert, Board Chair


Board Members

From:  Phil Sheehy, Director Human Resources
Date:
November 30, 2018
Re:
Additional Support Position – Human Resources
Based on continued growth of District employment along with added administrative duties associated with the hiring process (i.e., CAN letters, I.D. Badges, etc.), Human Resources is requesting that one (1) additional Staff Support Assistant position be added to the Human Resources Department.  
Human Resources recommends approval of this request. 
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